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Dear Families, 

Our first full week has been extremely successful and the weather has finally 

been on our side. Drop off and 

collection procedures are mostly 

working well and thank you for 

remembering to social distance on 

the school grounds. Please see a 

few changes that we have made 

that will help, particularly at the 

end of the day.  

 

From Monday 14th September 

 Doors will be open from 8.45am. Please only drop off children early if they have a sibling in 
school that has an earlier start time. 

 Siblings that have a 2.50pm collection time from the Infants, can now be collected at 3.00pm 
from the Infant school. Please then collect their older siblings from the Juniors. Doors will 
open at 3.00pm at the earliest. 

 Year 5 drop off time will be at 9.00am and collection at 3.15pm. 

 Please be reminded that you must collect your children at the allocated time unless you 
have siblings that finish earlier, either at the Infants and the Juniors. 

 

The Recovery Curriculum 

This week the staff have been listening to the children read and helping them 

to choose new books to take home. Year 3 have new library areas in their 

classrooms and we will be launching the 100 Book Challenge next week. 

     



 We have been introducing our 

Geography and History topics across 

school as well as practising skills in 

computing, writing and maths. Please 

follow us on twitter @NRJuniors to 

see daily updates on school life.  

The children in Year 5 have been 

creating their own top tips around how to Bee Ready for school and learning. 

They have also thought about their own Bee Rules.    

                                                                

Reminders   

 Please collect children at the allocated pick up time unless you have a 

sibling finishing at an earlier time. We are trying to minimise the number 

of people congregating on site. 

 Once you have collected your children you must leave the school site 

straight away. 

 Children must not play on the trim trails at the end of the school day as 

they have to be cleaned after every use. 

 Please return flu vaccine letters by Friday 18th September. The 

vaccinations will be taking place on Wednesday 21st October. 

 Evidence of medical appointments must be shown in order for absences 

to be authorised. 

Thank you for your continuing support and understanding during these strange 

times. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff   

Together Everyone Achieves More 


